
 

 Mrs. Fischer’s  

News 

August 25, 2012 

½

 

Reminders 
*Please send Healthy Snacks 

with your child each day. 

Please make it small. We only 

have about 10 minutes for 

snack in the morning each 

day! 

*No flip flops 

*Be sure to check your 

child’s folder each night and 

initial the behavior sheet  
*We have been learning rules 

and getting to know each 

other. We have a great class 

and will have a lot of fun this 

year! 

Dates  

Sept 2nd No 

School 

I want to encourage all parents to register their students with the new online 

payment service called mySchoolBucks. A “quick link” to mySchoolBucks can be 

found on the left side of the Tea Area Schools website. To register, you will need your 

students’ ID number which can be found on your student’s Parent Portal Infinite 

Campus page or simply give a call or send an email to the school and we can provide 

your student’s ID number to you.

 

Created by Ashley Magee   Graphics © ThistleGirlDesigns.com 

Feeding South Dakota BackPack Program is designed to reduce the risk of hunger among children over 

weekends and holidays. If you’re interested in donating to the program or signing up your student, please 

contact Kara Spieler at 605-498-2700, option 1, or email Kara.Spieler@k12.sd.us. 

https://webmail.k12.sd.us/owa/redir.aspx?C=aDad23RvJEWUrd9jsniX9rdSZEIYddAIngdwLl57PgNqevP0WHoPx8qbwhUm6yLu328uTlv16aA.&URL=mailto%3aKara.Spieler%40k12.sd.us

